
Each year, more than 15,000 children under the age of 18 
are diagnosed with cancer.

These young patients depend on  lifesaving transfusions.  

Over 75,000 donors are needed each year
to help support their blood needs.

They need YOU!

Blood Drive in Memory of Matthew Westfield
Wed. June 1

8:00 am – 2:00 pm
Hanover Town Hall – 550 Hanover St.

Sign up online at http://bit.ly/MGHHanover3 or scan the QR code  

Questions? kcronin@partners.org
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